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Asian American & 
Pacific Islander (AAPI) 
Night

Join with our student clubs 
at Arroyo and San Lorenzo 

high schools for an evening 
of food, music and dance to 
celebrate the cultures of Asia 
and the Pacific Islands.

This event is open to all San 
Lorenzo Unified School District 
students and their families.

Wednesday, May 29

6–8 p.m.

Arroyo High School 
Cafeteria
Parking at west end of  
campus (solar panel area),  
off of Grant Avenue


